
 

Monkton Planning Commission Minutes 

September 17, 2024 

Approved: 10/15/2024 

 

Members Present: Wendy Sue Harper (co-chair), Marilyn Cargill (co-chair), Ivor Hughes, Debra Sprague, 
Michael New (clerk) 

Visitors:  Adam Miller 

Absent: Peter Close 

Mail: Received addiOonal informaOon from Vermont Gas regarding pipe line.     

The meeOng was called to order by Marilyn Cargill at 7:08 pm.  

Minutes: The minutes of September 3, 2024 were moved by Ivor Hughes and seconded by Wendy Sue 
Harper. The minutes were approved as amended.   

AdministraOon: 

Adam Miller has indicated an interest in joining the MPC.   Marilyn explained some of the key 
duOes and acOviOes of the MPC.   Adam will let us know his decision soon.  

Marilyn has received a noOficaOon from Steve True, Monkton Town Zoning Administrator.   

Wendy Sue discussed the remaining steps to be completed before the new Monkton Town Plan public 
hearing at the town hall October 1, 2024. 

MPC members conOnued the discussion of the planned Town Wide Survey.   Focus was on the suggested 
quesOons submi]ed and shared by members.    More work to be done.   

Ivor Hughes made a moOon to adjourn. Wendy Sue Harper seconded the moOon. All voted in favor of 
adjourning. The meeOng was adjourned at 8:40 pm.  

The next meeOng of the Monkton Planning Commission October 1, 2024 at 7pm.   

These minutes submi]ed by Michael New – Monkton Planning Commission Clerk.  

 

   

 

 


